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Victoria Police at hearing on legislated spent 

convictions scheme 

The first public hearing on the inquiry into a legislated spent convictions scheme will now also take evidence 

from Victoria Police in addition to the Law Institute of Victoria. 

The public hearing will be held on Wednesday 29 May from 7:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room 

at Parliament House. 

Updated hearing details and more information on the inquiry are available from the Legal and Social Issues 

Committee’s website. 
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